
The snow hill “Lemberga hūte” will remain
temporarily closed
As of today, 20 December, due to weather, the snow hill “Lemberga hūte” will remain temporarily closed.
For updates on resumption of operation of the snow hill, please refer to the website www.lembergahute.lv and the social media accounts of the snow hill “Lemberga hūte” and the Olympic

Centre “Ventspils”.
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